June 13 2019 Le 13 juin, 2019 Kuqukupku (Ripening of the Strawberries)



# T.M. Roberts Elementary School

10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres

T: 250.489.4575 F: 250.489.0788

Mission statement: "To engage our learners to reach their potential in a safe and supportive community."

### **Breakfast Club**

A big thank you to all the parents and staff who donated to the breakfast club this year. Your contributions made a huge impact on the success of the program. Thank you!

### **PAC Hot Lunch**

June 13<sup>th</sup> is our last Hot Lunch of the school year. Thank you once again to Sommer Wolfs for taking on the Hot Lunch program this year and a big thank you to all the parents who came and helped out!

# **Hot Lunch Apprentice**

We have been so thankful for Somer Wolfs who has been the Hot Lunch Coordinator. Next year will be her last year organizing it and she is looking for someone to mentor for the 2019-2020 year and take over the following year. If you're interested, please contact Somer Wolfs. someydawn@yahoo.ca

### **Next Year Information**

If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are moving can you please contact the office? It is very important as we begin to look forward to next year. Thank you!

### June 13

PAC Hot Lunch

#### June 14

Pro-D Day students do not attend

#### June 27

Last day of school – Dismissal at 11:00 am

# Approved 2020 - 2021 Calendar

The Board of Education has approved the Annual Calendar for 2020/2021 which is attached and available on our website. This calendar will now be sent to the Ministry of Education for approval.

### **Lost and Found**

All items will be donated on the last day of school. Please come and take a look and see if there is anything that belongs to your family.

# **Last Day of School**

Just a reminder that the last day of school for students in on June 27<sup>th</sup>, dismissal is at 11 am. Students will need to bring bags in order to carry their school work home.



Congratulations to Adelie Albert who won first place in our first T.M. Fun Run.

The winners for School Spirit award went to the Biggy and Scavo families.





Mme. Victoria's grade 2/3 class, practicing their canoeing skills on a trip that they WON from CBEEN.



Some of our Bus students enjoying the new chairs in the library purchased by PAC.

## Month at a Glance

June 13	PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza/Booster Juice smoothies
June 14	Pro-D Day – students do not attend
June 27	Last day of school – dismissal 11:00 am



Every time you, your family or friends shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put **5%** of your purchases towards our school. We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies. This years, your shopping has contributed over \$2000 to field studies.

Thanks **Save-On-Foods** for supporting Cranbrook schools!

